To whom it may concern,

Rep Nearman is a danger to others for letting hate groups into the capital. For the safety of the Capitol building he needs to be
removed from office. A big thank you to House Republicans who have called for him to leave. He put people's lives at risk and
resulted in injury to police.

We are better than this.
Mary Elizabeth Luthy



